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21 June 2016  
 
Dear Parents/Carers  

School Fete Parade – Saturday 2 July 2016 - Costumes  

To help us make the school fete parade on Saturday 2 July as colourful and interesting as possible, we would 

like the children to dress up as one of God’s wonderful creatures… the children can choose what they would 

like to come dressed as – a mini-beast, a bird, a fish or an animal!   

We would be very grateful if parents/carers could help their child create a costume for the parade.  This can 

be anything from a simple mask or head dress to a full outfit.   

If you have any concerns about being able to provide something for your child to wear during the parade 

please let the class teacher know and we will help the children to make a hat during play time.   

We will gather at St Andrew’s Church at 1.30pm.   

Children will be ordered as follows in the parade 

  Year 3 (front) 

  Year 2 

  Year 1 

  Reception 

  Nursery 

  Year 4 (back)  

Thank you for your support – we look forward to seeing you on 2 July.   

 

Miss Ainsley 

Head Teacher  
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